
 
 

 
 

 

October 2, 2020 

 

Dear CJUSD Community, 

As a district, we are committed to keeping our Center Joint Unified School District community informed 
as we continue through these unique times. If you have questions or something is needed, please do not 
hesitate to contact any of our schools or district offices. We are all in this together and are here to help. 
We will also continue to keep our website updated with the most recent information. (​www.centerusd.org​) 

We thank you again for your continued support and partnership as we move forward during these 
unprecedented times. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Updates 

CJUSD Families,​ 

Last night the Center Board of Trustees approved a return date of ​January 5, 2021​,​ ​to transition our 
schools back to in-person learning in our Plan 2 model (Hybrid). On behalf of the Board, we want to thank 
those that provided input to them to make this very difficult and complex decision. We are better as an 
organization when we engage and collaborate together. If you have questions or ideas, please do not 
hesitate to communicate with your site admin or any of our district admin. We are all here to help you 
understand this next step and are always open to new ideas. 
 
As we move through the coming weeks leading up to our transition, we will be communicating 
consistently with you about this. We will also maintain all our resources and information on our website at 
www.centerusd.org/Covid-19/Information/index.html 
  
Secondly, the Board completed its process to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Trustee Hunt. 
Last night the Board took action to appoint Ms. Kelly Kelley to this vacant seat. You might remember Ms. 
Kelley as she was a past CJUSD Trustee from 2010-2018. We welcome Ms. Kelley back and look forward 
to her rejoining the team.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support and cooperation as we continue to move forward with a safe 
and healthy return to in-person school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Center Joint Unified School District 
 

http://www.centerusd.org/
https://www.centerusd.org/Covid-19/Information/index.html

